
January 2023 Lincoln Senior Men’s Golf League Board Meeting 

 

Members present:  Allen, Bauer, Westerhoff, Augustyn, Lacquement, Jessen, Tritt, 

Honeycutt, Rainey, McMichael, Gerhart, Dunning, Thoreson 

Members absent:  Pauling, Hedges, Toomey, Vogt 

 

President Allen called the meeting to order at 10:00 am, January 12, 2023, in the 

Holmes Golf meeting room and declared that quorum was present. 

 

Gerhart presented a report that showed average score on each hole of the Lincoln 

public courses as achieved by LSMGL members during league play.  The report 

further showed average by league (1-6, 7-12, and 13-17).  Lacquement will post to 

the web site. 

Bauer and Westerhoff volunteered to review the web site and bring a list of 

changes that need to be made to the February meeting.   

There was some discussion regarding 2023 Fun Days and Allen expressed some 

concern especially regarding the private courses.  Some private courses are 

wanting to league to collect monies and make one payment to the course.  The 

league lack’s ability to process credit cards and members would be reluctant to 

make payment at time of registration.  If this becomes an issue in the future, 

alternative sites would be an option. 

The annual informational meeting will be held on March 22 at 10:00 am, in the 

Ault Pavilion.  League play will begin on May 2 and 3. 

 

Gary Westerhoff, Secretary 

 

 

 


